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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
MAYOR WILLIAM M. PEDUTO

[Type here]

						June 25, 2021 

The Honorable President and Members of City Council 
City County Building, 5th Floor 
414 Grant Street Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

Dear President and Members of Council,

	Attached for your consideration, please find a Resolution amending resolution number 646 of 2020, entitled “Resolution fixing the number of officers and employees of the City of Pittsburgh for the 2021 fiscal year, and the rate of compensation thereof, and setting maximum levels for designated positions” so as to reopen the 2021 budget to account for American Rescue Plan funding.

Thank you in advance for your favorable consideration of this important legislation. The proposed lease agreement is attached this resolution as Exhibit A. 
	
						Sincerely,

						
						William Peduto
						Mayor of Pittsburgh 
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